
 
 
 

 

TO: James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM: Doug Monn, Interim Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Landscape and Lighting district – Ad Hoc Committee 
 
DATE: March 15, 2005 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Background: 
 
The Landscape and Lighting District (L&L) was formed by City Council in 1989, to offset costs 
associated with, but not limited to, median and parkway landscape and street lights. Periodically, the 
districts must be re-balloted to cover increasing costs that would otherwise result in deficits. The City is 
in preparation to re-ballot deficit areas in the fall of 2005.   
 
Staff requests that the City Council appoint two members to an ad hoc committee to assist staff in 
reviewing the consultant’s costs and the proposed re-balloting effort.  
 
Options: 
 
a. Appoint two Council members to an ad hoc committee to assist staff in planning the re-balloting 

effort for the L&L deficit sub areas reporting back to the full Council by December 31, 2005.  
 
b. Amend, modify, or reject the above option. 
 
 
 
 


